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Children and Families Scrutiny Committee           Meeting: 01 March 2022 
               

ASB & Crime stats (Children & Young People 
 

Report of the Director of Children’s Services 
 

1. INTRODUCTION AND PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1.1  A request was made at Children & Families Scrutiny Committee regarding the 
 impact of children and young people committing anti-social behaviour 
 (ASB) and crime as a result of Covid-19 and if there had been any significant 
 changes. 

 
1.2 This paper will provide some data that looks at pre-Covid figures for both Crime 
 and ASB, then show the initial impact in 2020 and finally the present situation. 
 It will finish by detailing some of the current interventions in place to address 
 the issues, particularly from a Youth Justice, Targeted Youth Support & GMP 
 perspective. 
 
2.  Crime data 
 
2.1 Data: 2018/19 – 2021/22 (pre & post-Covid lockdowns) 
 
3. Anti-Social Behaviour data 
 
3.1 Data: August 2019 – Jan 2022 (pre & post-Covid lockdowns) 
 
4.       Current Partnership Interventions 
 
4.1 Targeted Youth Support (School Based Offer, Community Projects & 

Activities, Detached Youth Work. 
 
4.2 Youth Disorder Panel. 
  
5.  FINANCIAL AND RISK ASSESSMENT CONSIDERATIONS 
 
5.1     N/A 
 
5.2      Risks 
 
5.2.1  There are no direct risks associated with this decision. 
 
5.3  Options 
 
5.3.1 N/A 
 
5.4      Future savings/ efficiencies 
 
5.4.1  N/A 
 
 
 



6 LEGAL CONSIDERATIONS 
 

6.1      N/A 
 

7. HUMAN RESOURCES IMPACT 
 

7.1 There are no Human Resources considerations for this report 
 

8 EQUALITIES IMPACT 
 
8.1 Equalities impact assessment not required as part of the budget planning 

options/considerations. 
 
9 ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 
 
9.1 N/A 
 
10  CONCLUSIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
10.1 That the report be considered by the Committee for comment and noting. 

 
 
BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
There are none 
 
Anyone wishing to inspect the above background papers or requiring further 
information should contact Jacqui Belfield-Smith on Tel: 0161 474 4744 or by 
email on: jacqui.belfield-smith@stockport.gov.uk  
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